
From 
      The Principal Secretary to Government
To
      The Additional Principal Chief Conservator of Forests & Nodal
      Officer, Thiruvananthapuram
Sir,

Approved for Issue,

Section Officer.

 
 

GOVERNMENT OF KERALA
Forest & Wildlife (C) Department

No: C3/57/2017/F&WLD 17-03-2022,Thiruvananthapuram

   Sub: Forest & Wildlife Department - Total Electrification-Proposal
for diversion of 0.048 ha of forest land for providing service
connection in favour of Smt.Arifa Beevi, Sheeja Manzil,
Chittor, Peringammala under Palode Range of
Thiruvananthapuram Division-reg

   Ref: 1. Your office letter No.FC2-16632/2017 dated 11.04.2017.
2.Government letter of even no. dated 12.05.2017.

                      I am to invite your attention to the reference cited and to
request you to furnish a report on the applicability of FRA certificate
while processing the proposal for Stage I clearance as per the prevailing
guidelines in Forest (Conservation) Act, 1980.

Yours faithfully,
രാേജഷ് ജി ആർ

െഡപ
�ിെസ��റി
For Principal Secretary to Government.
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